
ARC Meeting – Tuesday, April 29, 2008 
St. Peter Catholic School 

 
 

This document is not a verbatim transcript.  Questions and answers have been paraphrased 
for the sake of clarity and brevity.  
 

Question and Answer Session 
 

Question:  Once model and design are done, does the public have any say in what the 
designs of the two new schools will look like? 
 
Answer:   The normal process would be to have a design committee set up from the beginning. 
 
Question:  Can the public add to the ARC “wish list”? 
 
Answer:  Yes, but the additions should go to the design committee, which will be set up.  
 
Question:  Will the two schools have new names? 
 
Answer:  The renaming process would likely not be an appropriate undertaking for the 
Accommodation Review Committee.  It could be considered at a later date.  
 
 


